
Reference #: 2025-92-IP 

From:  Inpatient and Outpatient Healthcare Quality Systems Development and Program 

Support  

Sent:  September 10, 2025 

To:  IQR and EHR Recipient List 

Subject: Hospital Quality Reporting feedback opportunity 

We’re currently doing research on electronic measures. I’m looking for quality staff/directors 

and IT staff who would be willing to talk about their experiences with data collection and 

submissions for the eCQMs. I’d also be interested in hearing your thoughts about Fast 

Healthcare Interoperability Resources (FHIR) if possible.  

Sessions will last approximately 45 minutes and will be held between now and Sept. 26th. 

If you’d like to participate, you can sign up here: 

https://www.userinterviews.com/projects/mWvaqrJf-Q/apply

Please do not respond directly to this email. 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.userinterviews.com%2Fprojects%2FmWvaqrJf-Q%2Fapply&data=05%7C02%7CJHalloran%40hsag.com%7C8cc4832a5d80456d841408ddefc8b2b5%7C669b5f30544c45b4894c6333fd2a6ceb%7C0%7C0%7C638930367465945854%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=cTs5WU4YkTQhDAfoMNLPfGiz6mPoiYFMgZ5V3J2kgX8%3D&reserved=0



